
Fairhaven  Police  Department
needs  help  locating  missing
16 year old
The Fairhaven Police Department would like the publics help in
locating  the  following  missing  juvenile.  Roriegh  Hess,  16
years old, has been missing since yesterday. At this time
there is no indication she is in specific danger but her
whereabout are unknown.

Roriegh was last seen wearing red pants and a black tee shirt.
At this time Roriegh’s hair is blonde and purple. Roriegh is
known to frequent New Bedford and may travel further.

If located or location is known please contact the Fairhaven
Police Department at 508-997-7421.
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